
COMMUNITY MEETING #1 NOTICE
You are invited to a meeting regarding the renovations to:

                        Smith Playground - PHASE 1

 
The Boston Parks and Recreation Department and the Mayor's O�ce of Neighborhood 
Services invite the public to a meeting about the Phase 1 improvements to Smith Play-
ground located at 247 Western Avenue, Boston.

The Parks Department is very interested in what the community has to contribute to the 
design process. Following a brief presentation, community members will be able to o�er 
input regarding the material presented and the design process.

For more information, please call Cathy Baker-Eclipse at the
Boston Parks and Recreation Department (617) 961-3058 or email 

Cathy.Baker-Eclipse@boston.gov 
Wednesday, August 3, 2016

 6:30 -8:00 pm
Charlesview Residences

118 Antwerp Street, Brighton MA 02135

Martin J. Walsh
Mayor

Chris Cook
Commissioner


